
December 2021 President’s Newsletter 

 

Gentlemen, 
 
The last couple of years have been very interesting to say the least.  I can’t decide if being president of 
the men’s club for the past 2 years was easy or difficult, I guess I’m still confused over everything that’s 
happened.  I do want to say it was a pleasure serving you guys and the entire board thanks all of you 
who contributed to the success of the men’s club this past year. 
 
Turning over the presidency to Tom Sweet is a no brainer, he is actually overqualified for the position 
since he has been there before.  Remember, the club is always looking for “new blood” to serve on the 
board so keep that in mind as we progress into the new year. 
 
The condition of the golf course is first class, and it appears everyone is happy to be back in the swing of 
things.  I know there are many issues concerning the future of the course and a lot of un-answered 
questions, it seems there are new rumors daily, if not hourly!  I wish I could come up with some words 
of wisdom but I can’t on my own, so I have to rely on an old book I was just reading, it says: " WHEN THE 
RIGHTEOUS INCREASE, THE PEOPLE REJOICE, BUT WHEN A WICKED MAN RULES, PEOPLE GROAN”. 
 
Sincerely, 
Rich Mercatante-President TLQMC 
 
 


